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This is in reference to your Application for Correction of
Military Record, DD Form 149, dated 8 January 2015. You have
requested that this Board review and remove the nonjudicial
punishment (NJP) you received on 14 March 2014. In this regard,
a thorough review of your official military personnel file
(OMPF) does not reveal the documentation pertaining to the NJP,
and as such, no action is required by this Board. If, in the
future, the NJP is filed in your OMPF, you may then reapply for
Board review. However, please be advised that you should
exhaust all of your administrative remedies within the Navy,
specifically, your chain-of-command, prior to petitioning the
Board for review of your OMPF.

In accordance with the foregoing, your case is hereby
administratively closed without prejudice. You may contact Mr.
Grayson at 703-604-3419 if you have any further concerns or
guestions regarding this matter.

Sincerely,

T. J. REED
By direction



